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Sepulveda Tunnel Renovation Project utilizes Sequoia Lighting Products 

La Habra, CA - The Sequoia Lighting Corporation, manufactures of quality lighting products,
recently participated in the renovation of the Sepulveda Tunnel. The City of Los Angeles
Bureau of Street Lighting (LABSL) supervised the project. 

Located near the new Getty Center in Los Angeles, CA, the Sepulveda Tunnel has served as
one of LA's major thoroughfares for over sixty years. 

In order to meet current IES Roadway Lighting Standards, the tunnel's existing light sources
required upgrading with brighter and more efficient lighting.

The Sequoia Lighting Corporation was contracted by the LABSL to supply replacement HID
lighting for the project. Since the luminaires in the tunnel were imbedded in the tunnel's ceil-
ing, special retrofit products were needed. Additionally, the harsh environment found in the
tunnel necessitated the use of weatherproof components in the new fixtures. Sequoia's engi-
neering department worked with LABSL engineers on the design of the new, custom retrofit
luminaires.

Engineering, fabrication and installation of the new light fixtures for the Sepulveda Tunnel was
completed in approximately one month.

The new lighting in the Sepulveda Tunnel has resulted in safer driving conditions for LA
motorists. Lighting levels now exceed current safety standards set forth by the IES and other
governing agencies.



For more information on custom designed luminaires and the complete line of Sequoia
Lighting Products, call 877/888-7880 or visit Sequoia Lighting's web site at 
www.sequoialighting .com


